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Engineering Transfer Seminar       

HAROLD WASHINGTON COLLEGE 
 
 
 

  THE CHANCELLOR 
 

REPORTS that on Tuesday, February 23, 2010, an Engineering Transfer Seminar was held at 
Harold Washington College in room 1115, and; 
 
that the event was divided into a panel of faculty, students and community 
members, and college representative presentations, and; 
 
that the Engineering Transfer Seminar was attended by admissions representatives 
from nine schools and more than 50 students, and; 
 
that the event was publicized by distributing palm cards in the lobby, posting 
information on the LCD Screen in the lobby and in the school elevators, and; 
 
that the seminar was a student-lead initiative co-sponsored by Phi Theta Kappa and 
the Transfer Center at Harold Washington College and coordinated by Ellen 
Goldberg, Director of the Transfer Center.    

 
 
         Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
         

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Cheryl L. Hyman 
Chancellor  
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